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Notice of Recruitment

The International Association of Traffic and Safety Sciences (IATSS) is looking for a few
graduate school students and young researchers studying in Japan who are willing to work
on ISSOT 2004 steering committee (for more information on IATSS, please visit
(URL:www iatss.or.jp).

International Student Seminar On Transport Research or ISSOT is an annual conference
on transport that provides opportunity for students and young researchers to exchange
views and opinions on the present and future state of transport in mobile societies. It also
aims to foster academic and professional linkage amongst its participants. This year, the
conference is to take place in November 2004 in Hanoi, Vietnam.

The steering committee, which develops plans for ISSOT 2004, will be comprised of
students from different nations, universities and majors. If you take an interest in working
on this committee, please apply by MAY 17, 2004.

Responsibilities of the steering committee members include:
1) Attending committee meetings to be held in Tokyo that run from May through
November of 2004.
*Travel expenses associated with attending meetings are o be reimbursed,
2) Developing plans for the conference in cooperation with other committee members
3) Visiting Vietnam for the conference
4) Accepting English as the committee’s official language

Advisors to the steering committee (university professors and IATSS secretariat) will
nominate students with a good mixture of nationalities, universities and majors in mind.
Applicants will be notified of the result by e-mail on MAY 19, 2004.

If you wish to apply, please kindly send your name, nationality, university, year (e.g. M1,
D1), major, current study theme including your contact e-mail address and describe your
aspiration to participate in this activity by e-mail to Ms. Mutsumi Hasegawa of IATSS at

(hasegawa@iatss.or.jp).
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